
     

 

 

                                                                

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Hello Everyone. 
 
Well there we have it! A complete and 
busy and exciting and incredible term of 
learning and discovering and making 
friendships and making memories and 
being a valued member of the SPS 
family! Thank you to our wonderful 
school community for your never-
ending support of our incredible school. 
Thank you to our amazing staff for 
going above and beyond each and 
every day! Mostly though, thank you to 
our students for giving 100% each and 
every day and remembering to just be 
kids and enjoy the school experience! 
 
Since last newsletter we have had two 
major events, the Term 1 Honour 
Assembly and our action packed Billy 
Cart Derby today! 
 
Congratulations to all our award 
winners, the list is in this newsletter. I 
have also included a selection of photos 
from our Billy Cart Derby! Thank you to 
all involved in making this event such a 
memorable one for the kids! 
 
PAVERS Fundraiser 
It’s not too late to order a paver or three! 
Check out the story in this week’s online 
version of the Gazette! 
https://www.bluemountainsgazette.com
.au/eedition/ 
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Term 1 – Week 11          Friday 12th April, 2024 

WHAT’S  ON  AT SPS IN 2024 
 

TERM 1 – 2024 

 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 11 
Thursday 11th April   Honour Assembly 
Friday 12th April   Billy Cart Derby 
Friday 12th April   Last Day of Term! 
 
 
 

TERM 2 – 2024 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 1 
Monday 29th April      Staff Development Day 
Tuesday 30th April      All students return 
Tuesday 30th April     ANZAC Day Service 
Friday 3rd May     School Cross Country   
                                    Carnival 
 
 

TERM 2 WEEK 2 
Wednesday 8th May    Film By The 

Eucalypts Workshops 
 
 

TERM 2 WEEK 3 
Friday 17th May   School Photo catch up day. 
 
 

 

https://www.bluemountainsgazette.com.au/eedition/
https://www.bluemountainsgazette.com.au/eedition/


     

 

 

                                                                

Annual Billy Cart Derby! 

Teacher Version… 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



     

 

 

                                                                

Annual Billy Cart Derby! 

Kids Version… 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
More photos next newsletter! Thank 
you once again! Have a restful two 
weeks and we’ll see you all on 
Tuesday 30th of April! 

 
Regards, 
Mr Mehmet 
 



     

 

 

                                                                

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



     

 

 

                                                                



     

 

 

                                                                

  



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


